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26th February 2024 
 

Dear parents 
Y5/6 Residential Trip opportunity 

 
I am pleased to be able to offer the Y5-6 children in Kestrel class the opportunity of going 

on a 2 night/3 day residential to Boreatton Park in June.  
 

PGL can offer this to us at a cost of £275 which covers all costs including transport. The 
children will have opportunity to take part in several activities as shown in the sample 
timetable below: 
 

 
The aim of the trip is to promote confidence, determination, independence and an interest 
in outdoors and of course have fun! 
Please can you complete the reply slip with the deposit of £40 to the office no later than 

Friday 15th March 2024. 
The full payment can be then paid in stages or paid in full. Once we have confirmed 
numbers we will be able to send out full consent forms, kit lists etc to you with more specific 

details.  
 

Kind regards 
Mrs Olley 

Kestrel Class Teacher 
 

 

BOREATTON PARK RESIDENTIAL TRIP –JUNE 2024 
Name of child:_________________ 
Name of parent __________________________ give my permission for my child to attend 

the residential to Boreatton Park in June 2024.  
I have enclosed the £40 deposit. 

Signed _____________________ 


